
 

 
 
Missouri 911 Service Board   |   P.O. Box 2126, Jefferson City, MO 65102   |   missouri911.org    

Missouri 911 Service Board 
Request for Proposal 

NextGen911 GIS Consulting Services 
ADDENDUM NO.:  4 
ISSUE DATE:  July 16, 2020 
 
Change in section 10.5 and section 10.7. The wording was changed to more closely reflect a service. 
 
PLEASE BE ADVISED OF THE FOLLOWING CHANGES AND CLARIFICATIONS: 
1. Prospective vendors/proposers are hereby notified that the wording as been adjusted to better 
reflect a service being provided. 
 
2. Paragraphs 10.5 and 10.7 has been revised to reflect this change. 
 
The changes to the RFP attachment are indicated in italics, unless the change is a deletion of words. 
 
Proposers/vendors may review the revision to the RFP attachment and this addendum at 
https://www.missouri 911.org. 
 
By submitting a proposal/response to the RFP, proposers/vendors accept the terms of the RFP as 
modified by this and any previously issued RFP addendums, and further agree that the RFP as modified 
by all issued addendums shall govern in the event of a conflict with the proposer’s/vendor’s proposal. 
 
Direct all communications regarding this Addendum to the RFP or the RFP to: 
Brian Maydwell, Executive Director 
Email: brian.maydwell@missouri911.org  Email: admin@missouri911.org 
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